
2ND ANNUAL SCANDINAVIAN FALL FEST
POTLUCK

A collaboration of brilliant Scandinavian minds decided that something new 
would be a very fascinating get-together of culinary delights.  In the past, the 
Danes and the Swedes have had Pot Luck dinners.  There were delicious 
meals but not too many showed up.

Therefore – why not put it all together and have a real 
Scandinavian Fall Fest Potluck.

Members from each of the above flagged countries bring a special dish and or 
dessert representing their country. 

When:	 September 15, 2018
Where:	 Norwegian House on Hillside Ave.
Time:	 6:30 PM – till we have consumed all the delicious food.
Why:	 Because this could be a lot of fun to get-together and enjoy 	
		  each other’s cuisine.
Cost:	 By donation and then split up between the countries or give to 
		  a special charity.

Please Call Annabelle Beresford and let her know if you are coming as well as 
what dish of food you might bring.

Annabelle Beresford
Phone: 250-656-9586

Email:   annabb@telus.net

Welcome, Velkommen, Velkominn, Velkommen, Välkommen


